Dear Mr. & Mrs. Drechsler,

On my behalf, I would like to thank you and *To the Top with Laptops*, for the amazing laptop I received. What started off as a one year donation, grew into such an amazing program, running throughout the county, helping young men and woman, with an essential resource for college. Receiving this laptop took a great burden off my shoulders. I now know that I will have a useful tool to further encourage and better my learning experience. I hope that the recipients' gratitude keeps you guys going, and keeps this wonderful opportunity open for many more in the future. I truly can't put into words how appreciative I am, and how much this meant to me. Helping others feels good, and there is nothing more gratifying than knowing you made someone else feel great about all they've accomplished. I hope to one day be as giving, and willing to help those who work hard, and deserve to be recognized for all that they do. Thank you once again, and I guarantee you that the laptop will be put to good use.

Sincerely,

Joana Dos Santos

Mamaroneck High School '15

Iona College '19